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Last week at Cavalry...we had a wonderful time celebrating 
World Book Day!



Thank you...As a staff we want to say a massive thank you to all 
parents. The lockdown period in January and February has been 
tough for all families but every little bit of home learning you 
managed to do has made a difference.

It has been so lovely to see the children’s excitement as we 
welcomed all children back to school on Monday. They have settled 
back into familiar routines really well and impressed the teachers with 
some great work.

Thank you also for keeping the whole school community safe by 
respecting our request that parents wear masks on site and use the 
staggered start and finish times. There are just a very small number 
of families who are coming in the wrong time slot for school, so here 
is a reminder:
8.40 to 8.50 - surnames A to F, then collect from 2.45 to 2.55
8.50 to 9.00 - surnames G to O, then collect from 2.55 to 3.05
9.00 to 9.10 - surnames P to Z, then collect from 3.05 to 3.15

We know this can be inconvenient but whilst local level of Covid 19 
remain high we must work together to ensure social distancing 
between adults is in place.
 

Dates for your diary:
Friday 26th March - last day of Spring term
29th March to 9th April - Easter holidays - school and nursery closed
Monday 12th April - staff training day - school and nursery closed
Tuesday 13th April - summer term starts for school and nursery
Monday 3rd May - closed for Bank Holiday
31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term break
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term

All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school website.


